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Dear Parents and NJHS Members, 

A formal renewal of membership ceremony will be held Thursday, October 16 2014 at the Performing Arts Center (PAC) at 6:30 pm. Please invite your family and friends to this special ceremony. Young men should wear a dress shirt, tie, and slacks.  Young ladies should wear a dress or skirt. We ask that you arrive at the PAC no later than 6:00 pm for a quick rehearsal.


If you have any questions, please contact: Mrs. Lantrip at lantripc@hayscisd.net or Mrs. Smelser at smelserc@hayscisd.net

Thank you,

Mrs. Lantrip
Mrs. Smelser
NJHS Sponsors
Dahlstrom Middle School
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